
THE MOSCOW BOROUGH IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE
 THE PURCHASE OF A NEW IZUSU LEAF VACUUM TRUCK 

THE NEW TRUCK WAS FUNDED IN PART BY A GRANT FROM THE 
PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

IN ADDITION, PARTIAL FUNDING FOR THE NEW TRUCK WAS FROM 
THE MOSCOW BOROUGH DPW CURBSIDE RECYCLING PROGRAM 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT MADE THIS POSSIBLE. !
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